
FAQ n.136908

FAQs:
Aircrew training and licensing — Restrictive measures Russia, EU restrictive measures against
Russia

Question:
Do the same principles apply to balloon and sailplane pilot training, testing, and
checking (e.g. Russian citizens, training sites, etc.) in accordance with Regulations (EU)
2018/395 and (EU) 2018/1976 as to training, testing and checking in accordance with
Regulation (EU) No 1178/2011?

Answer:
Yes. Regulation (EU) No 833/2014 does not differentiate between the different types of aircraft.
Therefore, balloon and sailplane pilot licensing should be treated in the same manner as pilot
licensing for any other aircraft.

Last updated:
08/03/2024

Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/sv/faq/136908
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